
Report of Executive Director for May, 2022

 Electronic updates to membership

 Follow up unpaid memberships

 Commercial membership

 Weekly eblasts

 Meeting with Emily and Liv – Gearshare

 Meeting with TK from Maine Mussels Lax

 Hosted new director zoom May 5th

 Follow up Safe Zone Zoom

 NRPA Parks & Rec month distribution to members

 Delivered summer tickets

 Jen & Nicole meeting

 Fall workshop meeting

 Parks tour Standish

 Met with Jen about advocacy plan

 Email to Senator Collins requesting meeting

Submitted to MRPA Board of Directors
Deb Smith, Executive Director


